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Dear Applicant 
 
We are delighted that you are considering applying for the position of Headteacher at Rosehill Junior 
School.  We hope that the information we have provided in this pack will give you a flavour of our fantastic 
school, allowing you to understand its strengths, vision and ambitions. 
 
The vacancy has arisen following the retirement of our much respected and experienced Headteacher 
which will take place at the end of this academic year. 
 
Rosehill Junior School is a two-form entry Junior School with 225 pupils; we are an inclusive school and 
welcome children and families from all backgrounds. 
 
We are proud of our school and its purposeful learning environment, underpinned by a broad and 
balanced curriculum, which provides memorable learning experiences for our pupils.  Children are 
provided with a range of enrichment experiences during the school day as well as through extra-curricular 
opportunities. 
 
The staff are hardworking and committed to enabling the school to secure continuous improvement.  Our 
pupils demonstrate good standards of behaviour, they are polite and courteous and enthusiastic in their 
learning. 
 
Our Ofsted Inspection in May 2018 judged the school to be good and recognised our many strengths, but 
we are not complacent and the whole school community is ambitious to continually improve. 
 
As Governors, therefore, we are looking for someone who can build on our successes and continue our 
journey to be the best we can.  If you would enjoy such a challenge and would like to work with a very 
supportive team of governors, staff, parents and pupils I would encourage you to apply for the post of 
Headteacher at our school. 
 
You are encouraged to visit the school to see us in action for yourself. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Vicky Helliwell 
Chair of Governors 
 
 

http://www.rosehilljuniorschool.co.uk/

